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include worked examples, problems and computer
experiments, helping students to absorb the material
they have just read. Lecture slides for all figures and
solutions to the numerous problems are available to
instructors.
Thermodynamik Charles Kittel 2013-05-02 Die
Thermodynamik ist eines der Gebiete, welches durch die
Einführung quantenmechanischer Konzepte ganz wesentlich
vereinfacht wird. Erstaunlich ist, wie wenig formelle
Quantenmechanik dazu benötigt wird. Eine solche
Darstellung der Physik der Wärme ist das Ziel dieses
Buches.
Grundlagen der Kommunikationstechnik John G. Proakis
2003 Proakis und Salehi haben mit diesem Lehrbuch einen
Klassiker auf dem Gebiet der modernen
Kommunikationstechnik geschaffen. Der Schwerpunkt liegt
dabei auf den digitalen Kommunikationssystemen mit
Themen wie Quellen- und Kanalcodierung sowie drahtlose
Kommunikation u.a. Es gelingt den Autoren dabei der
Brückenschlag von der Theorie zur Praxis. Außerdem
werden mathematische Grundlagen wie Fourier-Analyse,

The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells
2006
Applied Digital Signal Processing Dimitris G. Manolakis
2011-11-21 Master the basic concepts and methodologies
of digital signal processing with this systematic
introduction, without the need for an extensive
mathematical background. The authors lead the reader
through the fundamental mathematical principles
underlying the operation of key signal processing
techniques, providing simple arguments and cases rather
than detailed general proofs. Coverage of practical
implementation, discussion of the limitations of
particular methods and plentiful MATLAB illustrations
allow readers to better connect theory and practice. A
focus on algorithms that are of theoretical importance
or useful in real-world applications ensures that
students cover material relevant to engineering
practice, and equips students and practitioners alike
with the basic principles necessary to apply DSP
techniques to a variety of applications. Chapters
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Stochastik und Statistik gleich mitgeliefert.
Zielgruppe:Studierende der Elektro- und
Informationstechnik und verwandter technischer
Studienrichtungen wie Kommunikationstechnik, Technische
Infor.
Contemporary Communication Systems Using MATLAB John G.
Proakis 2000 This supplement to any standard
communication systems text is one of the first books to
successfully integrate the use of MATLAB in the study of
communication systems concepts and problems. It has been
developed for instructors and students who wish to make
use of MATLAB as an integral part of their study. The
former will find the means by which to use MATLAB as a
powerful tool to motivate students and illustrate
essential theory without having to customize the
applications themselves; the latter will find relevant
problems quickly and easily. The book includes numerous
MATLAB-based simulations and examples of communication
systems, while providing a good balance of theory and
hands-on computer experience. This Updated Printing
revises the book and MATLAB files (available for
downloading from the Brooks/Cole Bookware Companion
Resource Center Web Site) to MATLAB V5.
Digital Signal Processing John G. Proakis 1996
Software-Defined Radio for Engineers Alexander M.
Wyglinski 2018-04-30 Based on the popular Artech House
classic, Digital Communication Systems Engineering with
Software-Defined Radio, this book provides a practical
approach to quickly learning the software-defined radio
(SDR) concepts needed for work in the field. This up-todate volume guides readers on how to quickly prototype
wireless designs using SDR for real-world testing and
experimentation. This book explores advanced wireless
communication techniques such as OFDM, LTE, WLA, and
digital-signal-processing-4th-proakis-solution

hardware targeting. Readers will gain an understanding
of the core concepts behind wireless hardware, such as
the radio frequency front-end, analog-to-digital and
digital-to-analog converters, as well as various
processing technologies. Moreover, this volume includes
chapters on timing estimation, matched filtering, frame
synchronization message decoding, and source coding. The
orthogonal frequency division multiplexing is explained
and details about HDL code generation and deployment are
provided. The book concludes with coverage of the WLAN
toolbox with OFDM beacon reception and the LTE toolbox
with downlink reception. Multiple case studies are
provided throughout the book. Both MATLAB and Simulink
source code are included to assist readers with their
projects in the field.
Developments in Applied Artificial Intelligence
International Conference On Industrial & Engineeri
2003-06-11 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 16th International Conference on
Industrial and Engineering Applications of Artificial
Intelligence and Expert Systems, IEA/AIE 2003, held in
Loughborough, UK in June 2003. The 81 revised full
papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected
from more than 140 submissions. Among the topics
addressed are soft computing, fuzzy logic, diagnosis,
knowledge representation, knowledge management,
automated reasoning, machine learning, planning and
scheduling, evolutionary computation, computer vision,
agent systems, algorithmic learning, tutoring systems,
financial analysis, etc.
Passive, Active, and Digital Filters Wai-Kai Chen
2005-08-24 Culled from the pages of CRC's highly
successful, best-selling The Circuits and Filters
Handbook, Second Edition, Passive, Active, and Digital
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Filters presents a sharply focused, comprehensive review
of the fundamental theory behind professional
applications of these complex filters. It supplies a
concise, convenient reference to the key concepts,
models, and equations necessary to analyze, design, and
predict the behavior of large-scale systems that employ
various types of filters, illustrated by frequent
examples. Edited by a distinguished authority, this book
emphasizes the theoretical concepts underlying the
processes, behavior, and operation of these filters.
More than 470 figures and tables illustrate the
concepts, and where necessary, the theories, principles,
and mathematics of some subjects are reviewed. Expert
contributors discuss general characteristics of filters,
frequency transformations, sensitivity and selectivity,
low-gain active filters, higher-order filters,
continuous-time integrated filters, FIR and IIR filters,
and VLSI implementation of digital filters, among many
other topics. Passive, Active, and Digital Filters
builds a strong theoretical foundation for the design
and analysis of a variety of filters, from passive to
active to digital, while serving as a handy reference
for experienced engineers, making it a must-have for
both beginners and seasoned experts.
Digital Signal Processing and Applications with the
TMS320C6713 and TMS320C6416 DSK Rulph Chassaing
2011-09-20 Digital Signal Processing and Applications
with the TMS320C6713 and TMS320C6416 DSK Now in a new
edition—the most comprehensive, hands-on introduction to
digital signal processing The first edition of Digital
Signal Processing and Applications with the TMS320C6713
and TMS320C6416 DSK is widely accepted as the most
extensive text available on the hands-on teaching of
Digital Signal Processing (DSP). Now, it has been fully
digital-signal-processing-4th-proakis-solution

updated in this valuable Second Edition to be compatible
with the latest version (3.1) of Texas Instruments Code
Composer Studio (CCS) development environment.
Maintaining the original’s comprehensive, hands-on
approach that has made it an instructor’s favorite, this
new edition also features: Added program examples that
illustrate DSP concepts in real-time and in the
laboratory Expanded coverage of analog input and output
New material on frame-based processing A revised chapter
on IIR, which includes a number of floating-point
example programs that explore IIR filters more
comprehensively More extensive coverage of DSP/BIOS All
programs listed in the text—plus additional
applications—which are available on a companion website
No other book provides such an extensive or
comprehensive set of program examples to aid instructors
in teaching DSP in a laboratory using audio frequency
signals—making this an ideal text for DSP courses at the
senior undergraduate and postgraduate levels. It also
serves as a valuable resource for researchers, DSP
developers, business managers, and technology solution
providers who are looking for an overview and examples
of DSP algorithms implemented using the TMS320C6713 and
TMS320C6416 DSK.
Distributed Computing and Artificial Intelligence Andre
Ponce de Leon F. de Carvalho 2010-11-18 The
International Symposium on Distributed Computing and
Artificial Intel- gence (DCAI ́
10) is an annual forum
that brings together past experience, current work and
promising future trends associated with distributed
computing, artificial intelligence and their application
to provide efficient solutions to real problems. This
symposium is organized by the Biomedicine, Intelligent
System and Edu- tional Technology Research Group
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(http://bisite. usal. es/) of the University of lamanca. The present edition has been held at the
Polytechnic University of - lencia, from 7 to 10
September 2010, within the Congreso Español de
Informática (CEDI 2010). Technology transfer in this
field is still a challenge, with a large gap between
academic research and industrial products. This edition
of DCAI aims at contributing to reduce this gap, with a
stimulating and productive forum where these communities
can work towards future cooperation with social and
econo- cal benefits. This conference is the forum in
which to present application of in- vative techniques to
complex problems. Artificial intelligence is changing
our - ciety. Its application in distributed
environments, such as internet, electronic commerce,
environment monitoring, mobile communications, wireless
devices, distributed computing, to cite some, is
continuously increasing, becoming an e- ment of high
added value with social and economic potential, both
industry, life quality and research. These technologies
are changing constantly as a result of the large
research and technical effort being undertaken in
universities, companies.
Software Defined Radio Walter H.W. Tuttlebee 2006-02-24
The impending advent of GSM in the early 1990s triggered
massive investment that revolutionised the capability of
DSP technology. A decade later, the vastly increased
processing requirements and potential market of 3G has
triggered a similar revolution, with a host of start-up
companies claiming revolutionary technologies hoping to
challenge and displace incumbent suppliers. This book,
with contributions from today's major players and
leading start-ups, comprehensively describes both the
new approaches and the responses of the incumbents, with
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detailed descriptions of the design philosophy,
architecture, technology maturity and software support.
Analysis of SDR baseband processing requirements of
cellular handsets and basestations 3G handset baseband ASIC, DSP, parallel processing, ACM and customised
programmable architectures 3G basestation baseband - DSP
(including co-processors), FPGA-based approaches,
reconfigurable and parallel architectures Architecture
optimisation to match 3G air interface and application
algorithms Evolution of existing DSP, ASIC & FPGA
solutions Assessment of the architectural approaches and
the implications of the trends. An essential resource
for the 3G product designer, who needs to understand
immediate design options within a wider context of
future product roadmaps, the book will also benefit
researchers and commercial managers who need to
understand this rapid evolution of baseband signal
processing and its industry impact.
Statistical Digital Signal Processing and Modeling
Monson H. Hayes 1996-04-11 This text explores the
application of signal modelling to problems encountered
in optimal filtering, spectrum estimation and adaptive
filtering. Coverage is divided equally between the
theory of statistical signal processing and the
algorithms used to solve problems.
Mathematical Methods and Physical Insights Alec J.
Schramm 2022-05-31 This upper-level undergraduate text's
unique approach enables students to develop both
physical insight and mathematical intuition.
Encyclopedia of Information Science and Technology Mehdi
Khosrow-Pour 2009 "This set of books represents a
detailed compendium of authoritative, research-based
entries that define the contemporary state of knowledge
on technology"--Provided by publisher.
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Zeitdiskrete Signalverarbeitung Alan V. Oppenheim
2015-06-03 Wer die Methoden der digitalen
Signalverarbeitung erlernen oder anwenden will, kommt
ohne das weltweit bekannte, neu gefaßte Standardwerk
"Oppenheim/Schafer" nicht aus. Die Beliebtheit des
Buches beruht auf den didaktisch hervorragenden
Einführungen, der umfassenden und tiefgreifenden
Darstellung der Grundlagen, der kompetenten
Berücksichtigung moderner Weiterentwicklungen und der
Vielzahl verständnisfördernder Aufgaben.
Kernel Methods in Bioengineering, Signal and Image
Processing Camps-Valls, Gustavo 2006-11-30 "This book
presents an extensive introduction to the field of
kernel methods and real world applications. The book is
organized in four parts: the first is an introductory
chapter providing a framework of kernel methods; the
others address Bioegineering, Signal Processing and
Communications and Image Processing"--Provided by
publisher.
Innovations in Electronics and Communication Engineering
H. S. Saini
Proceedings 2001
Digital Signal Processing Handbook on CD-ROM VIJAY
MADISETTI 1999-02-26 A best-seller in its print version,
this comprehensive CD-ROM reference contains unique,
fully searchable coverage of all major topics in digital
signal processing (DSP), establishing an invaluable,
time-saving resource for the engineering community. Its
unique and broad scope includes contributions from all
DSP specialties, including: telecommunications, computer
engineering, acoustics, seismic data analysis, DSP
software and hardware, image and video processing,
remote sensing, multimedia applications, medical
technology, radar and sonar applications
digital-signal-processing-4th-proakis-solution

Moderne Regelungssysteme Richard C. Dorf 2007
Digital Filter Design Solutions Jolyon M. De Freitas
2005 Take advantage of the widest possible range of
filtering techniques and still keep design time to a
minimum with this book and CD-ROM toolkit. The practical
knowledge presented in the book enables you to take
control of your projects, using the filter coefficients
included on the CD-ROM. You get 260 digital filters that
are ready to use and have been fully characterized in
terms of their frequency response, step response,
impulse response, and pass band characteristics.
Performance parameters such as step response rise time,
overshoot, settling time, dc accuracy, and those related
to noise propagation through the filter have been
tabulated to allow you full control of your filtering
application.
A Self-study Guide for Digital Signal Processing John G.
Proakis 2004
Digital Signal Processing Fundamentals Vijay Madisetti
2017-12-19 Now available in a three-volume set, this
updated and expanded edition of the bestselling The
Digital Signal Processing Handbook continues to provide
the engineering community with authoritative coverage of
the fundamental and specialized aspects of informationbearing signals in digital form. Encompassing essential
background material, technical details, standards, and
software, the second edition reflects cutting-edge
information on signal processing algorithms and
protocols related to speech, audio, multimedia, and
video processing technology associated with standards
ranging from WiMax to MP3 audio, low-power/highperformance DSPs, color image processing, and chips on
video. Drawing on the experience of leading engineers,
researchers, and scholars, the three-volume set contains
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29 new chapters that address multimedia and Internet
technologies, tomography, radar systems, architecture,
standards, and future applications in speech, acoustics,
video, radar, and telecommunications. Emphasizing
theoretical concepts, Digital Signal Processing
Fundamentals provides comprehensive coverage of the
basic foundations of DSP and includes the following
parts: Signals and Systems; Signal Representation and
Quantization; Fourier Transforms; Digital Filtering;
Statistical Signal Processing; Adaptive Filtering;
Inverse Problems and Signal Reconstruction; and
Time–Frequency and Multirate Signal Processing.
Arithmetic Circuits for DSP Applications Pramod Kumar
Meher 2017-09-25 A comprehensive guide to the
fundamental concepts, designs, and implementation
schemes, performance considerations, and applications of
arithmetic circuits for DSP Arithmetic Circuits for DSP
Applications is a complete resource on arithmetic
circuits for digital signal processing (DSP). It covers
the key concepts, designs and developments of different
types of arithmetic circuits, which can be used for
improving the efficiency of implementation of a
multitude of DSP applications. Each chapter includes
various applications of the respective class of
arithmetic circuits along with information on the future
scope of research. Written for students, engineers, and
researchers in electrical and computer engineering, this
comprehensive text offers a clear understanding of
different types of arithmetic circuits used for digital
signal processing applications. The text includes
contributions from noted researchers on a wide range of
topics, including a review of circuits used in
implementing basic operations like additions and
multiplications; distributed arithmetic as a technique
digital-signal-processing-4th-proakis-solution

for the multiplier-less implementation of inner products
for DSP applications; discussions on look up table-based
techniques and their key applications; CORDIC circuits
for calculation of trigonometric, hyperbolic and
logarithmic functions; real and complex multiplications,
division, and square-root; solution of linear systems;
eigenvalue estimation; singular value decomposition; QR
factorization and many other functions through the use
of simple shift-add operations; and much more. This book
serves as a comprehensive resource, which describes the
arithmetic circuits as fundamental building blocks for
state-of-the-art DSP and reviews in - depth the scope of
their applications.
Digital Signal Processing Using MATLAB Vinay K. Ingle
2011-01-01 In this supplementary text, MATLAB is used as
a computing tool to explore traditional DSP topics and
solve problems to gain insight. This greatly expands the
range and complexity of problems that students can
effectively study in the course. Since DSP applications
are primarily algorithms implemented on a DSP processor
or software, a fair amount of programming is required.
Using interactive software such as MATLAB makes it
possible to place more emphasis on learning new and
difficult concepts than on programming algorithms.
Interesting practical examples are discussed and useful
problems are explored. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
ICASSP 88: D, digital signal processing 1988
Advanced Optical and Wireless Communications Systems
Ivan B. Djordjevic 2022-07-23 The new edition of this
popular textbook keeps its structure, introducing the
advanced topics of: (i) wireless communications, (ii)
free-space optical (FSO) communications, (iii) indoor
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optical wireless (IR) communications, and (iv) fiberoptics communications, but thoroughly updates the
content for new technologies and practical applications.
The author presents fundamental concepts, such as
propagation principles, modulation formats, channel
coding, diversity principles, MIMO signal processing,
multicarrier modulation, equalization, adaptive
modulation and coding, detection principles, and
software defined transmission, first describing them and
then following up with a detailed look at each
particular system. The book is self-contained and
structured to provide straightforward guidance to
readers looking to capture fundamentals and gain
theoretical and practical knowledge about wireless
communications, free-space optical communications, and
fiber-optics communications, all which can be readily
applied in studies, research, and practical
applications. The textbook is intended for an upper
undergraduate or graduate level courses in fiber-optics
communication, wireless communication, and free-space
optical communication problems, an appendix with all
background material needed, and homework problems. In
the second edition, in addition to the existing chapters
being updated and problems being inserted, one new
chapter has been added, related to the physical-layer
security thus covering both security and reliability
issues. New material on 5G and 6G technologies has been
added in corresponding chapters.
Digital Signal Processing Using MATLAB V.4 Vinay K.
Ingle 1997 Intended to supplement traditional references
on digital signal processing (DSP) for readers who wish
to make MATLAB an integral part of DSP, this text covers
such topics as Discrete-time signals and systems,
Discrete-time Fourier analysis, the z-Transform, the
digital-signal-processing-4th-proakis-solution

Discrete Fourier Transform, digital filter structures,
FIR filter design, IIR filter design, and more.
Digitale Audiosignalverarbeitung 2013-04-17 Die digitale
Audiosignalverarbeitung wird zur Aufnahme und
Speicherung von Musik- und Sprachsignalen, zur
Tonmischung und Produktion einer Compact-Disc, zur
digitalen Übertragung zum Rundfunkempfönger und in den
Consumergeräten wie CD, DAT und PC eingesetzt. Hierbei
befindet sich das Audiosignal direkt nach dem Mikrofon
bis hin zum Lautsprecher in digitaler Form, so dass eine
Echtzeit-Verarbeitung mit schnellen digitalen
Signalprozessoren durchgeführt werden kann. Das Buch
gibt einen Einblick in die Algorithmen und Verfahren zur
digitalen Verarbeitung von Audiosignalen. In der
Einführung werden neben den verschiedenen digitalen
Aufzeichnungsverfahren heute existierende und zukünftige
digitale Übertragungsverfahren von Audiosignalen
vorgestellt. Im ersten Teil des Buches werden
Realisierungsaspekte wie Quantisierung, AD/DA-Umsetzung
und Audio-Verarbeitungssysteme diskutiert. Im
Mittelpunkt des zweiten Teils stehen die speziellen
Algorithmen wie Klangbewertungsfilter, Raumsimulation,
Dynamikbeeinflussung, Abtastratenumsetzung und
Datenkompression. Das Buch wendet sich an Interessenten
aus den Bereichen Audio/Video/ Multimedia und bietet
eine grundlegende Darstellung der Verfahren zur
digitalen Audiosignalverarbeitung.
Digital Signal Processing Thomas Holton 2021-02-18 A
comprehensive and mathematically accessible introduction
to digital signal processing, covering theory, advanced
topics, and applications.
Digital Signal Processing: Principles, Algorithms, And
Applications, 4/E John G. Proakis 2007-09
Protecting Mobile Networks and Devices Weizhi Meng
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2016-11-25 This book gathers and analyzes the latest
attacks, solutions, and trends in mobile networks. Its
broad scope covers attacks and solutions related to
mobile networks, mobile phone security, and wireless
security. It examines the previous and emerging attacks
and solutions in the mobile networking worlds, as well
as other pertinent security issues. The many attack
samples present the severity of this problem, while the
delivered methodologies and countermeasures show how to
build a truly secure mobile computing environment.
Signal Processing in Digital Communications George J.
Miao 2007 Digital signal processing is a fundamental
aspect of communications engineering that all
practitioners need to understand. Now, this critical
knowledge can be found in a single, exhaustive resource.
Based on the author's extensive research and industry
experience, the book presents an up-to-date and
comprehensive treatment of all aspects of digital,
multi-rate, adaptive, and statistical signal processing
technologies.
McGraw-Hill Encyclopedia of Science & Technology McGrawHill 2002 Illustrations and text provide a compilation
of the latest data on scientific and technological
topics.
Digital Signal Processing John G. Proakis 2007 A
significant revision of a best-selling text for the
introductory digital signal processing course. This book
presents the fundamentals of discrete-time signals,
systems, and modern digital processing and applications
for students in electrical engineering, computer
engineering, and computer science. The book is suitable
for either a one-semester or a two-semester
undergraduate level course in discrete systems and
digital signal processing. It is also intended for use
digital-signal-processing-4th-proakis-solution

in a one-semester first-year graduate-level course in
digital signal processing.
CRC Handbook of Electrical Filters John Taylor
1997-02-25 Interest in filter theory and design has been
growing with the telecommunications industry since the
late nineteenth century. Now that telecommunications has
become so critical to industry, filter research has
assumed even greater importance at companies and
academic institutions around the world. The CRC Handbook
of Electrical Filters fills in the gaps for engineers
and scientists who need a basic introduction to the
subject. Unlike the currently available textbooks, which
are filled with detailed, highly technical analysis
geared to the specialist, this practical guide provides
useful information for the non-specialist about the
various types of filters, their design, and
applications. The handbook covers approximation theory
and methods and introduces CAD packages that perform
approximation and synthesis for both analog and digital
filters. Also included are design methods for LCR,
active-RC, digital, mechanical, and switched capacitor
(SC) filters. A thorough survey of current design trends
rounds out this complete assessment of a key field of
study.
Fundamentals of Voice-Quality Engineering in Wireless
Networks Avi Perry 2007 Network operators are faced with
the challenge of maximizing the quality of voice
transmissions in wireless communications without
impairing speech or data transmission. This book, first
published in 2006, provides a comprehensive survey of
voice quality algorithms, features, interactions and
trade-offs at the device and system levels. The book
elaborates on the root cause of impairments and ways for
resolving them, as well as methodologies for measuring
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and quantifying voice quality before and after applying
the remedies. A 'troubleshooting and case studies'
chapter provides a useful approach to identifying and
solving network impairments. Avoiding complex
mathematics, the approach is based on real and sizable
field experience supported by scientific and laboratory
analysis. This title is suitable for practitioners in
the wireless communications industry and graduate
students in electrical engineering. Further resources,
including a range of audio examples, are available
online at www.cambridge.org/ 9781107407183.
Adaptive Signal Processing Thomas S. Alexander
2012-12-06 The creation of the text really began in 1976
with the author being involved with a group of
researchers at Stanford University and the Naval Ocean
Systems Center, San Diego. At that time, adaptive
techniques were more laboratory (and mental) curiosities
than the accepted and pervasive categories of signal
processing that they have become. Over the lasl 10
years, adaptive filters have become standard components
in telephony, data communications, and signal detection
and tracking systems. Their use and consumer acceptance
will undoubtedly only increase in the future. The
mathematical principles underlying adaptive signal
processing were initially fascinating and were my first
experience in seeing applied mathematics work for a
paycheck. Since that time, the application of even more
advanced mathematical techniques have kept the area of
adaptive signal processing as exciting as those initial
days. The text seeks to be a bridge between the open
literature in the professional journals, which is
usually quite concentrated, concise, and advanced, and
the graduate classroom and research environment where
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underlying principles are often more important.
Medizinische Informatik kompakt Roswitha Jehle
2015-02-17 Mit der zunehmenden Digitalisierung fast
aller Bereiche der Medizin steigt auch die Bedeutung der
Medizinischen Informatik für die stationäre und
ambulante Krankenversorgung, z.B. bei der Dokumentation
und Abrechnung im DRG-System, im Bereich des
Qualitätsmanagements, in der Medizintechnik und der
Epidemiologie/Datenverarbeitung. Das neue
Lehrbuchvermittelt einen Einstieg und Überblick über die
informatischen Grundlagen inklusive der Signal- und
Bildverarbeitung bis zur Datenverarbeitung und zur
Grundlage vernetzter Systeme. Es deckt den Themenkatalog
der Ärztekammer ab und dient daher auch als
Prüfungsvorbereitung für die Zusatzbezeichnung
Medizinische Informatik. Es werden die Anwendungen der
Medizininformatik ausführlich vorgestellt, z.B. in der
Medizinischen Dokumentation, in den
Krankenhausinformationssystemen oder beim
Qualitätsmanagement. Besonderer Wert wird auf die
gesetzlichen Regeln und Vorschriften im Bereich der
Medizintechnik und Softwareentwicklung gelegt, u.a. die
Europäische Norm zum Netzwerkrisikomanagement und die
Regelungen der Telemedizin. Dieses kompakte Lehrbuch
richtet sich an Studenten der Informatik und
Medizininformatik sowie interessierte Ärzte als
Einführung in das Themengebiet, aber auch an DRGBeauftragte, Medizintechniker und Gerätebeauftragte
sowie Leiter von Telemedizinprojekten, die mit Methoden
der Medizininformatik in Berührung kommen. Darüber
hinaus finden verwandte Berufsgruppen, wie
Biomathematiker, Statistiker und Epidemiologien oder
Gesundheitsökonomien, Anregungen und eine Einführung in
die Medizininformatik.
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